Dear Students,

Due to the official holiday regulation, the final exam originally scheduled for
Friday, April 4, 2025, has been postponed. The new date for the final exam is
Monday, April 7, 2025. B1 level exams will be held in the morning session,
while PREAT, A2, B2, and C1 level exams will take place in the afternoon
session.

Additionally, the B1 level Speaking Exam will be held on Tuesday, April 8,

2025, and the PREAT, A2, B2, and C1 level Speaking Exams will be conducted
on Wednesday, April 9, 2025.

The deadline for submitting your online assignments on New Interactions and
Languo remains unchanged and is set for Thursday, April 3, 2025.

We wish all our students a happy holiday.



